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R I V E R    H U M B E R 
 
 
 USE OF VHF CHANNEL 17 
 
 
  
In order to limit the disruption of important communications during berthing and sailing 
operations on the river berths in the vicinity of Immingham Dock, MARINERS ARE 
ADVISED not to use VHF Channel 17 for shipboard operations such as reporting 
ullages, soundings, pipe connection, etc. 
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